
7316 - 13th Avenue N.W. 
Seattle, Washington 98107 
1 Oct 68 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I was startled that the Wheat material was not sent to you. 
I had thought my associate sent this to you long ago, and I 
shall see that you get it soon. Fortunately, there is nothing 
there of great importance; it merely affirms what already was 
known about Wheat. 

You might write the Redding (Calif.) Record-Searchlight. I 
understand they had a couple of articles on Wheat, which I 
have not yet seen. 

Your Joe Pyne Show appearance made it up here a week and a 
half ago. I thought you did a fine job. I was quite sur-
prised that Pyne conducted himself in such a civilized 
manner. 

Keep up - the good work.- 

Sincerely yours, 

fi 
4/14/0" 

Geo 	E. Rennar 


